
Yard of the Month
Our residents showed us such lovely gardens, patios, and potted plants for August’s 
Yard of the Month contest.  Gabriela Stroupa’s favorite thing to plant is roses! Congrats 
on being our winner for August!
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August Employee Spotlight
Je� Malia
Je� is a Maintenance Director here at Keesler Family Housing. 
He recently retired after 26 years of service as a Navy Seabee 
Master Chief Petty O�cer.  Je� enjoys spending time outdoors, 
camping, and traveling with his wife and two Masti�s. He looks 
forward to serving Keesler’s residents by providing exceptional 
maintenance for their homes and communities" 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

Keesler Family Housing Contact Information
Office Hours: Monday-Friday, 8:00 a.m. -  5:00 p.m.
Pool Hours: Tuesday-Sunday, 9:00 a.m. - 7:00 p.m.

NEW Office Number: 228-687-9969
Email: keeslercontact@huntcompanies.com

Facebook: @keeslerfamilyhousing
Website: keeslerfamilyhousing.com 

Thank You For Joining
Thank you so much for joining us last month during Willy Wonka Wednesdays! We 
enjoyed it and hope you did as well!

Have a Coke and a Smile
Stop the Community Center every Friday between between 8am-5pm and have a 
Coke, a smile, and a bag of chips!

Our CEO’s Message

IT’S BACK TO 
SCHOOL TIME!

Annette Madia 
Community Manager 
LaGioia Stone
Community Supervisor
Je� Malia 
Maintenance Director

MEET OUR FRIENDLY STAFF
Runney Patterson 
Resident Service Specialist
Lashawnda Reynolds
Resident Service Specialist
Mia Hannah
Resident Service Specialist

Aubrey Montgomery 
Resident Service Specialist
Letecia Lewis
Leasing Specialist
Sarah Lee
Leasing Specialist

Dear HMC Resident,

On September 11, 2001, almost 21 years 
ago, 246 people went to sleep in 
preparation for their morning �ights. 2,606 
people went to sleep in preparation for 
work in the morning. 343 �re�ghters went 
to sleep in preparation for their morning 

shift. 60 police o�cers went to sleep in preparation for 
morning patrol. 8 paramedics went to sleep in preparation 
for the morning shift. They all died heroes. The one thing 
we can all do is recognize their lives were not lost in vain. I 
ask you to join me in vowing to “never forget” and to 
continue living our lives stronger and more uni�ed. 

In memory of 9-1-1, Hunt Military Communities and Hunt 
Heroes Foundation is once again hosting the Patriot Essay 
Contest. This is open to any child between the ages of 8-18. 
We are looking to read the personal re�ections from 
children who understand and embrace the importance of 
patriotism, even though they never experienced the 
tragedy of 9-1-1. Children wishing to submit their essay 
can do so at www.huntheroesfoundation.org  Submissions 
are due no later than September 7th. Winners will be 
announced on September 9th. 

As always, thank you for allowing us to serve you.

Semper Fidelis
Brian Stann
 

Hunt Military Communities
President & Chief Executive O�cer



Stop by the Keesler Family Housing Community 
Center every Friday in September to Have a Coke, 
a Smile, and a bag of chips on us! 

Fridays
8 AM - 5 PM

KeeslerFamilyHousing.com


